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Mentions   
 
Tribune-Review: East 7th sewer work in Tarentum moving forward, largely paid by grants 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/east-7th-sewer-work-in-tarentum-moving-forward-
largely-paid-by-grants/ 
 
 
Air 
 
WESA: Allegheny County aims to bring cleaner indoor air to child care centers 
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2023-12-12/allegheny-county-child-care-indoor-air-quality 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
AP: COP28 climate talks enter last day with no agreement in sight on fossil fuels 
https://apnews.com/article/cop28-climate-summit-negotiations-fossil-fuels-dubai-
b99445f9922879b48a4f7c9f0a51c190 
 
Law360: Kids target EPA in new constitutional climate suit 
https://www.law360.com/energy/articles/1775745/kids-target-epa-in-new-constitutional-climate-suit    
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Tacony Creek Park map is now available in seven languages 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/philadelphia/tacony-creek-watershed-language-20231212.html 
 
Pittsburgh Union Progress: Pittsburgh chosen for park outdoor equity program  
https://www.unionprogress.com/2023/12/12/pittsburgh-chosen-for-park-outdoor-equity-program/  
 
Tribune-Review: Audubon Christmas Bird Count adds Mon Valley research area for 2023 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/audubon-christmas-bird-count-adds-mon-valley-
research-area-for-2023/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Tarentum, Cheswick eyeing regional riverfront development 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/tarentum-cheswick-eyeing-regional-riverfront-
development/ 
 
Allegheny Front: DCNR WANTS YOU TO PICK PENNSYLVANIA’S RIVER OF THE YEAR 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/dcnr-pennsylvanias-river-of-the-year-allegheny-lackawaxen-
youghiogheny/ 
 
Herald-Standard: $1.3 million in funding available to complete Sheepskin Trail section in Uniontown 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/2023/dec/11/1-3-million-in-funding-available-to-
complete-sheepskin-trail-section-in-uniontown/ 
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Butler Eagle: Seven Fields’ parks and recreation committee resigns 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20231212/seven-fields-parks-and-recreation-committee-resigns/ 
 
 
Energy 
 
Scranton Times: Electric vehicle owners in Pa. could soon be zapped with the highest annual fee in the 
nation 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/state/electric-vehicle-owners-in-pa-could-soon-be-zapped-
with-the-highest-annual-fee-in/article_2af9a6fe-5962-5a92-aedf-45f0e72afcdc.html 
 
Erie Times News: EV owners in PA could pay $290 annual fee under bill before House 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/state/2023/12/12/pa-evs-state-road-maintenance-fee-electric-
vehicles/71889364007/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Electric vehicle owners in Pa. could soon be zapped with highest annual fee in nation 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/12/12/electric-vehicle-owners-in-pa-could-soon-be-zapped-with-
an-annual-fee/ 
 
Reuters: Extreme cold still poses reliability challenge for N. American power generators -NERC 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/extreme-cold-still-poses-reliability-challenge-n-american-
power-generators-nerc-2023-12-11/ 
 
New Pittsburgh Courier: DLC gives customers lots of ways to save on energy bills this holiday season 
https://newpittsburghcourier.com/2023/12/12/dlc-gives-customers-lots-of-ways-to-save-on-energy-
bills-this-holiday-season/ 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Reading Eagle: EPA reports significant progress by its team at former chemical plant site in Reading 
The agency continues to test hazardous chemicals left behind by the Lincoln Chemical Co. 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/12/11/epa-reports-significant-progress-at-former-chemical-plant-
site-in-reading/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
LevittownNow: Oil Spill In Mill Creek Leads To Cleanup, Safety Recommendations From Authorities 
https://levittownnow.com/2023/12/11/oil-spill-in-mill-creek-leads-to-cleanup-safety-
recommendations-from-authorities/ 
 
Tribune-Review: National average gas cost falls for 3 months straight, at lowest level this year 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/national-average-gas-cost-falls-for-3-months-straight-at-lowest-
level-this-year/ 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Local drivers get early holiday present at the pumps 
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https://www.newsitem.com/news/business/local-drivers-get-early-holiday-present-at-the-
pumps/article_858ec332-f32f-5e79-85c2-34a7a0c9c4dd.html  
 
 
Radiation Protection  
 
Post-Gazette: Josh Hawley: The government poisoned its own citizens. Now it needs to help them 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2023/12/09/hawley-atomic-testing-radiation-
poisoning/stories/202312040074  
 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Water customers looking at possible rate hikes 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/kane-water-customers-looking-at-possible-rate-
hikes/article_84da1714-9865-11ee-821f-df367790bab3.html 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Post-Gazette:  Pittsburgh looks to prevent landslides as climate change brings more rain 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2023/12/11/pittsburgh-landslides-climate-
change/stories/202312110081 
 
Tribune-Review: $13M project to address landslide risks in Pittsburgh's Mt. Washington 
https://triblive.com/local/13m-project-to-address-landslide-risks-in-pittsburghs-mt-washington/ 
 
WTAE: Work to prevent landslides in Mt. Washington to begin in new year 
https://www.wtae.com/article/mount-washington-landslide-prevention/46096573  
 
WESA: Officials celebrate landslide remediation investment on Pittsburgh's Mount Washington 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2023-12-12/officials-celebrate-landslide-remediation-
investment-on-pittsburghs-mount-washington 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Talen gives $100,000 to Salem Township for bitcoin operation 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/121223/page/1/story/talen-gives-100000-to-salem-
township  
 
Times Observer Warren: Council of Governments talks wildfire in response to Sugar Bay 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/12/council-of-governments-talks-wildfire-in-
response-to-sugar-bay/ 
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